Gt
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,
4 Fenchurch Street, E.C. 4

13th February, 1932.

i.-'Dear Sirs,

I beg to acquaint you that from information
:received from the fociety's Surveyors at Leith, relative
' to the steamer "GLITRA", 1t would appear that, subject to
the requirements of the International Loadiine Convention
M | being complied with, the Summer freeboard could be reduced
by about 1i inches for ordinary cargoes, and by about

| 65 inches when carrying timber deck cargoes, when the

fxiv 4

| Convention is ratified.

I am, Dear Sirs;

Yours faithfully,

Seecretary.

. Messrs. Chr., Salvesen & Co.,
29 Bernard Street,
LEITH.
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